
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

1st May 2018 

 

Dear Parents 
 

As you are aware your Year 6 child will have their SATs tests during the week of 14th May 2018. 

 

The Year 6 children and teachers have worked extremely hard during this year, preparing for the 

tests and the pupils are very clear about what to expect. 

 

All children must be in school for the tests.  This is extremely important.  Any parts of tests 

missed may result in no score for that subject.  In the case of children who are ill, we request that 

they are brought to school on the morning of the tests, and may then be taken home afterwards.  All 

children need to be in school by 8.50 am during the week of the tests.  All tests will begin 

promptly at 9.00am. 

 

The timetable is as follows: 

 

Monday 14th May  English Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling Paper 1: Questions  

    English Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling Paper 2: Spelling 

Tuesday 15th May  English Reading 

Wednesday 16th May  Mathematics paper 1: Arithmetic  

    Mathematics Paper 2: Reasoning  

Thursday 17th May  Mathematics Paper 3: Reasoning 

Friday 18th May  No Tests !!!!  

 

Once again we wish to invite all our Year 6 pupils into school for a free breakfast during the SATs 

week.  Breakfast will be served from 8.10am in the KS2 Hall, where we will be offering 

bacon rolls, a vegetarian option and cereals.    

 

On Friday 18th May to celebrate the end of SATS, we will be holding a fun day for the year 6 children 

and invite them to wear mufti.  Look out for details, to follow soon.         

 

Thank you for your support, and may we take this opportunity to wish Year 6 well in their 
forthcoming tests. 

 

Yours truly 

 

 

Vicki M M Masters 

Head Teacher 

The Grange School 

Staverton Road, Daventry,   

Northamptonshire NN11 4HW 

 

T: 01327 705785 

F: 01327 709729 

 

www.thegrange.northants.sch.uk 

 


